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Subject: ENERGY STAR Small Network Equipment Webinar RESCHEDULED for 12/6 

 

 

Dear ENERGY STAR® Small Network Equipment Stakeholder or Other Interested Party:
 

  
Due to a prior planned industry meeting occurring on December 11th, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
(EPA) is rescheduling the ENERGY STAR Small Network Equipment stakeholder webinar to be held on Thursday, 
December 6, 2012 from 12 PM - 2 PM Eastern Standard Time. Please RVSP via email to 
networking@energystar.gov by December 4, 2012. 
  
To view the latest small network equipment specification documents, please visit www.energystar.gov/newspecs. 
  
Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR. 

  

For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov 
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